Dansville Elementary School September Board Update

DES is continuing to partner with Marco’s Pizza for monthly Marco’s nights.
Every third Thursday, a percentage of sales benefits Dansville Elementary for
programs such as moms and muffins, dads and donuts, Mother’s Day tea, etc.
Our first month was a huge success with several families participating.

We are excited to have Moms and Muffins and Dads and Donuts events again
this year. Angie St. Amant will be leading Moms and Muffins and Josh Andrews
will be leading Dads and Donuts. These events will take place monthly.

This year, we have set up an Aggie Buck Store for students to purchase items
and rewards using their Aggie Bucks! Students have a chance to visit the store,
run by Jen Hampton, on Friday afternoons. Rewards include pencils, lunch with
the principal coupons, posters, coloring books, and stuffed animals. So far, the
store has been stocked with items we already had at school and donations.
FAST Bridge and Spring Math screening data has been collected and analyzed
at grade level meetings. This helps us pinpoint which students require additional
academic support and interventions. Amy Convey is providing Title | Reading
Interventions and Dawn Oesterle is providing Spring Math interventions.

5" Grade Camep is taking place October 2nd - 6th. A big thank you to Andrea
Salinas as she coordinates the details related to this amazing experience. Deb
Plourde, Stephanie Case and Angie St.Amant round out the teaching team with a
whole crew of parent volunteers for which we are thankful. We could not pull this
off without parent involvement.




